
BANKING DETAILS: Money can now be paid directly into our WESTPAC 
Ivanhoe branch number BSB 033-077 our account number 398214. 
Alternatively, cash or cheque may be placed in an envelope clearly labelled 
with your name, amount enclosed and the activity for which it is paid. 

VISITORS AND NEW MEMBERS: 
We welcome all new members and visitors; we hope you enjoy our 
activities. After our meetings some members of the club go to the Old 
England Hotel for lunch. You are most welcome to join them. 

COPIES OF THE BULLETIN: 
Members who have notified the club of their absence will receive a 
bulletin either via postage, email or a friend who attends Probus. If you 
take a copy for a friend, please place a tick beside their name in the 
apology book. 

LEAVE OF ABSENCE: 
If you are unable to attend meetings for three months or more, you need 
to fill out an absence form. Copies are available from the membership 
officer, Maureen Shand. 9846 3537 

CHANGE OF ADDRESS: 
Members are expected to notify the membership officer if there are any 
changes in your address, email or phone number. 

WILDLIFE RESCUE: Apart from the wonderful knitting that some ladies do, 
the rescue team require the following, old towels, tea towels, sheets, 
blankets and jumpers. See Maureen Shand. 

EDITOR: Nance Tonkin. 0435 958 949 

Well, may I offer a prize to the person who found the most mistakes? 

This Bulletin was printed by the office of Kate Thwaites MP. 
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Hi Probians: 
The mornings are so cold but turn into glorious sunny days, hope you are 
all getting to enjoy some outside time in the sun. Goodbye July, Hello 
August. Please be a good month and bring smiles & happiness to all of us. 

Hello August 
Authenticity starts with  
Understanding your worth and 
Glowing in your way because a  
Unique, imperfect and different 
Self is much better 
Than the perfect clone. 

Boy is this so true, have been doing a workshop for women and now value 
myself for who I am and what I have achieved. 
Regards, Catherine.  

TODAYS SPEAKER: The adventures of an old man in Borneo. 
NEXT MONTHS SPEAKER: Janine Parslow,” Remote Nursing.” 
OCTOBER SPEAKER: Megan Moody, Women in sport. 

CARER/WELFARE OFFICER:  Maureen Shand 9846 3537.  
Please inform Maureen if you know of any member who is unwell.  

BIRTHDAYS: Catherine Haynes, Ruth Tuckfield, Maureen Peters and Elaine 
Walker. 

MORNING TEA: Joan Skene 0437 586 004 Morning tea helpers for 
September are Margaret Blackbourn and Dorothy Close. Please arrive by 
9-15am. to help with the setting up. If you are unable to attend and unable 
to find somebody to take your place, please contact Joan. 

FRIDAY LUNCH: Maureen Peters 9459 8246 or 0408 583 181 
Noon on Friday the 5th of September at the Lower Plenty Hotel Bistro,  
4 Main Rd, Lower Plenty. Please let Maureen know if you are unavailable. 

If you are not receiving ACTIVE RETIREES, via email and would like to do so 
please let Catherine or Vanessa know. 

I often wonder who Pete is and why we do things for his sake….. 

TRIPS AND OUTINGS: Pam Walker 0418 729 039                         

FILM ON WEDNESDAY: Will be announced today.  

CHERRY BLOSSOM: Cherry Blossoms at Banksia Park Wednesday the 24th 
of September. Meeting at 10-30am in the last car park in Banksia Park for 
the walk down to the beautiful cherry blossoms. Lunch at the 
Templestowe Hotel. Names today please. 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH: Combined Christmas lunch will take place at Ballara 
1435 Main Road Eltham on the 26th of November. Own transport, or car-
pooling. Cost $70. Names today, money next month please. 

We are in the process of organising some interesting outings for later in 
the year 

GROUP LINK TRAVEL: TOUR PROGRAM FOR 2025  
MURRAY PRINCESS 19th 24th October, still some seats available.  
JAPAN IN AUTUMN, 22nd November-8thDecember.  !0 -15 places only. 
MILDURA & BROKEN HILL, 6th-12th October. 

Knowledge is knowing that tomato is a fruit. 
Wisdom is not putting it in a fruit salad. 
Philosophy is wondering if tomato sauce is a smoothie. 

WEB SITE: We are well on the way to having our own web site. This is a 
great way of communicating and hopefully finding new members. 
Sometimes photos will be posted. If for any reason you do not want your 
face shown, would you please request and sign the form provided. 


